
THE FOLLOWING MEETING HAS
BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO

INSUFFICIENT ITEMS OF
BUSINESS.
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CONSULTATION

COMMITTEE

13th MAY 2008



Date: 17th April 2008

Dear Sir or Madam,

UNION/EMPLOYEE CONSULTATION COMMITTEE – 13TH MAY 2008

Following consultation with the Chairman, the meeting of the Union/Employee
Consultation Committee scheduled for 13th May 2008 has been cancelled due to
insufficient items of business.

The next meeting date is still to be confirmed and will be notified on the new meeting
schedule to be approved at Annual Council in May.

Yours faithfully,

Chief Executive Officer

To: Chairman & Members of the Union/Employee Consultation Committee


